
Appendix 1 

Call - In of Key Decision 09/10-24 Joint Waste Treatment PFI Project - 
Acquisition of Site for Waste Transfer Station Facilities 
 

 

We the undersigned wish to call in the cabinet decision to site the northern 
waste transfer station on Hurdsfield Industrial Estate Hulley Road 
Macclesfield, for the following reasons: 
 

1. Appropriateness of the site and its closeness to a housing estate, and 
in front of Astra Zeneca, the largest employer in town.  

2. The Hurdsfield Industrial estate has always been primarily for white 
industries. The siting of the waste transfer station so close to High Tec 
and ultra clean Pharmaceutical Industries could seriously affect future 
investment by Astra Zeneca and other companies who may wish to 
invest in Macclesfield. 

  
Councillor  David Neilson 
 
 Councillor A Arnold  
  
Councillor  J Narraway,                   
  
Councillor C Tomlinson         
  
Councillor S Broadhurst       
  
Councillor M Hardy                   
  
Councillor D Beckford                 
  
Councillor Derek Hough                     
  
Councillor J Goddard                     
  
 


